Town of Eden

71 Old Schoolhouse Rd

Eden Mills, VT  05653

Minutes of Special Selectboard Meeting

May 2, 2016
The Selectboard held a special meeting on May2, 2016, meeting at the Eden Town Clerk’s office.  The purpose of the meeting was to do site visits of pending drive access permits and visit a property wishing to put up a retaining wall.  Present at the meeting were:  Ricky Morin, George Sheldrick, Jubal Durivage and Tracey Morin.
Sites visited were:

Marvin Whitcomb
Clifford Thompson Rd


H Bruce Burnor
Warren Rd.


Wayne Vear

Warren Rd


VTel


Warren Rd


Jennifer Shaw

North Rd


Robert Stearns

North Rd


Wm. Atherton

East Hill Rd


Jesse Moffatt

East Hill Rd

Conditions at each site were discussed.  Final discussion and decisions will be made at the next regular meeting on May 9, 2016.

While traveling along Eden’s highways for these inspections, other areas were also looked at:


Culvert work/replacements on White Rd and East Hill


911 designation on Warren Rd


Ditching on Clifford Thompson Rd, East Hill and North Rd

Drive application permit on North Rd


Culvert complaint on North Rd
The meeting adjourned at 6:25PM.
Unapproved minutes

Tracey Morin,

Town Administrative Assistant
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